
Dorothy Menasco 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Cc: 
Subject: 

Hi Dale, 

Dorothy Menasco 
Tuesday, October 06, 2020 3:36 PM 
Dale Eastmond 

Jeff Bates 
RE: Docket#20200180 Docket revision to title 

Per your request below, the docket title has been updated. 

Have a great afternoon! 

Dorothy 

From: Dale Eastmond <DEastmon@psc.state.fl.us> 

Sent: Tuesday, October 06, 2020 3:34 PM 
To: Dorothy Menasco <DMenasco@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 

Cc: Jeff Bates <JBates@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Docket#20200180 Docket revision to title 

FILED 10/6/2020 
DOCUMENT NO. 10868-2020 
FPSC - COMMISSION CLERK 

Per our earlier discussion if you could you please remove the "," in Simwood Inc. in order to match our MCD records. 

Thus the docket title should read "Docket No. 20200180-TP - Request for approval of interconnection, 
unbundling, resale and collocation agreement between BellSouth Telecommunications, LLC d/b/a AT&T 
Florida d/b/a AT&T Southeast and Simwood Inc." 

Thank you for your help! 

Dale E. 
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